
 
 

 

 
    

 

 

    
    

    

      
   

  
   

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Decision:   Redevelopment of  TTC Lands at Yonge-Eglinton  –  May 2018 Update  

At its meeting on May 8, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 

It is recommended that: 

1.	 The TTC Board adopt the amendments approved by Council at its meeting of April 24-27, 
2018 on this matter (report EX33.7), replacing page A3-3 with Confidential Attachment 1 
attached to this report (May 8, 2018) from TTC’s Chief Executive Officer. 

2.	 The TTC Board direct that the information in Confidential Attachment 1 to this report (May 8, 
2018) from TTC’s Chief Executive Officer, remain confidential until all lease amendment 
agreements have been executed by the parties, as the information relates to a proposed or 
pending acquisition or disposition of land by the City or local board. 


